Town of Dryden Highway and DPW
Richard Young, Jr. - Highway Superintendent

March 15, 2021

We request a resolution to purchase two 2021 John Deere tractors, from New York
State Landscaping Grounds PC8131 (PG XN CG 22) one John Deere Z930M ZTrak in the
amount of $10,112.41 and a John Deere X738 in the amount of $11,356.18. Both not to
exceed $22,000.00. Using funds from DPW equipment budget. A-1490.2

Rick Young
Highway Superintendent

61 East Main Street email: RYoung@dryden.ny.us Phone: 607-844-8888
Dryden, New York 13053 Fax: 607-844-5188



